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Our next fur-ployee comes from Golda Slavinski at Marcum’s Nursery in 

Norman, Oklahoma.

“Fred joined our staff in the spring of 2021. He mostly came for a free meal, 

but soon learned he enjoyed the company of our staff and customers,” 

Golda writes. “Fred now lives a life of luxury. He is definitely the boss, 

sleeps in cozy chairs and never misses a meal. We LOVE our Freddie 

Boy.” GP


